
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

August 8, 2024 
 
MEMORANDUM:  
 
To:  All Prospective Bidders  
 
From:  Acting Administrator of the Courts  
 
Subject: Amendment No. 1 

Re: IFB 24-09; Confirmatory Services 

  

Please be informed that the Judiciary is conducting a pre-bid conference on Wednesday, 

August 14, 2024, at 9am in the Judicial Education Center’s Conference Room, in Hagåtña. 

Prospective Bidders are encouraged to attend. 

 

Please be reminded that this Amendment shall be acknowledged in your bid. Failure 

to acknowledge this Amendment No. 1 shall result in disqualification from this IFB.  

 
Should you have any questions please contact the Procurement office at (671) 300-
7994/475-3212/3175 or email at mantonio@guamcourts.gov and 
kperez@guamcourts.gov.  
 
 
 
      SOPHIA SANTOS DIAZ 
cc: Bid File    
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